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Hello,

Welcome to The BLAST Project, part of Yorkshire MESMAC! If you haven’t already heard of us we are a sexual health charity based in Yorkshire and The BLAST Project is the UKs only service supporting solely boys and young men who are, or are at risk of, sexual exploitation. We have worked on several projects since the project began in 2003 and with that success we have recently been awarded some funding from the Department for Education to develop and produce a resource to roll out nationally aimed at primary aged girls and boys in years 5 and 6. 

The purpose of the resource is to raise awareness of the risks of CSE in young people, but to also train primary school teachers on how to use the resource and what to do in cases of suspected CSE.

This resource may take the form of a video, a poster, leaflets, or any combination of these. As part of the production we are hoping to work with local primary schools to ensure the resource has an element of being young people led and we are contacting you to see if you would like to be involved in the project.

We are looking for:

· Initial interest from schools

· Young people to help with the development of the resource over the summer

· Bookings for September to trial run a first draft

· Teachers interested in CPD training on CSE and delivery of the workshop

We have a tight time frame to work to as the final production is to be disseminated nationally by March 2016 and we need to evaluate the impact of the resource in the run up to this to ensure its suitability for the age range. 

If you think you would like to be involved or have any questions, please contact us as soon as possible and we will be happy to work with you on how you can be involved.

We look forward to hearing from you,

Kind regards,

Sarah Hutchinson and Rosemary Ellingham

Primary Education Development Workers

The BLAST Project 

